Redfield Area Chamber of Commerce 626 Main Street Redfield, SD 57469 605-472-0965

Dear Redfield Area Business,

Welcome to 2023, local businesses! We hope 2022 treated you well. This past year was a bit busier with activities than the previous few Covid years. Some events from 2022 included the Adult Prom held in April. It was a fun gathering with people from other communities coming to attend. The city-wide rummage sale is always a big hit for the community. Many of you may see a jump in business this day and/or have specials for the event. The 4th of July went off without a hitch. We are hoping to increase the activities held in the City Park this year and grow even more in the future. Another new event that took place was the Wine Walk. Participants told board members how happy they were to have this event. The annual gun show was great as always!

This year we hope to have some of the same activities and hopefully a few new ones! One activity we are hoping everyone can attend is our annual Member Gathering, which we have been unable to hold in the past few years due to the pandemic. A separate form has been included with registration information.

The Chamber is looking into hire a director to field questions, concerns and suggestions from all of you in the near future. In the meantime, your Chamber of Commerce Board may still be contacted. Your board consists of Parish Mechling, Todd Schwartz, Jill Tomsha, James Shaman and Carisa Giblin. Our goal is to rebuild the Chamber into an even more active role in the community and bring on other members as ambassadors for the Board.

It is the goal of the Redfield Area Chamber of Commerce to increase memberships in our established Chamber of Commerce and offer various resources for growth, development and retention of our business community. We care about growing your business and believe that your business is essential and important to the growth of our business community.

Sincerely,

Jill Tomsha President